Anti-Racism Statement
Cerulean stands in unity with all who experience racism and discrimination. As a team, we are devoted to better understanding racism and inequality that is experienced in the everyday lives of Black and minority ethnic families living in the UK.
We are committed to building an anti-racist organisation within the legal sector and develop the diversity of our team and encourage an environment where everyone feels that they belong, and they are able to perform to their full potential.
If you would like to discuss anything relating to this directly, please feel free to contact us by email: info@ceruleanlaw.co.uk
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